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Take the challenge in Broome’s annual fun run 
 
Broome’s only annual fun run is happening again in June and entries are now open. 

The Shire of Broome is partnering with the Indigenous Marathon Foundation and the 
Department of Sport and Recreation to present the Deadly BRAC 2 Beach Fun Run on 
Sunday 12 June from 10am, with a choice of 4km or 8km distances to suit all fitness 
levels. 

BRAC Manager, Casey Zepnick, said there were prizes for the fastest male and female, 
junior male and female, and for the sporting group, community group or workplace with the 
most entrants.  

“In its sixth year the Deadly BRAC 2 Beach Fun Run not only gives accomplished runners 
an opportunity to compete, but the 2016 event is focusing on attracting beginners to take 
part,” Mr Zepnick said.  

Changes this year include reduced distances and a later start time to encourage greater 
participation, along with a simplified running route and a new finish line overlooking Cable 
Beach in front of the Broome Surf Lifesaving Club.  

The Surf Club Nippers will host a sausage sizzle at the finish, so competitors and 
supporters are encouraged to bring a gold coin to grab a snag at the end of the run.  

“Both fun run courses start at BRAC and finish overlooking Cable Beach, and as always 
buses will be provided to ferry participants back to BRAC after the presentations.” 

Entry is $30 for adults, $15 for juniors/concession and $50 for a family of two adults and 
two children.  

Entry forms are available from BRAC, SportsPower, the Shire website at 
www.broome.wa.gov.au or by emailing brac@broome.wa.gov.au. 
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